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Supplementary Regulations
Missing information and clarifications in the Supplementary Regulations
e 12.11 Retirement from the rally
The telephone number provided for notification of retirement is incorrect. The correct
number for notification is +4748205351. This number is corrected in the roadbook.
o Use of judge of fact
2 fact judges will be used during this year's race.
The 1st judge of fact will check whether the driver's license has been brought and is valid at
the starting ramp. Failure to present a valid driver's license will result in refusal to start.
The 2nd judge of fact will assess the touching of the chicane on SS 3/6. Touching will be
penalized with a 10 second time penalty.
e 9.1 Procedure for registration
It is described that electronic check-in should be available from 4 June. This has been
left over from previous years and does not apply to this year's race. All checks take
place at the physical check-in.

Obstacles/chicane in the roadway:

SS3/6 Borli:

As in previous years, obstacles (round balls or markers) will not be placed on the stage during
the reconnaissance. The locations of these will be well marked with spray on the road
surface.

Clarification of the special regulations article 39. Interrupted special stage

A clarification was made in the regulations on 22 April 2024. The specification is as follows:
The race management can adjust the time on the affected special stage / special stage, if a
participant can prove that he/she has contributed to solving a blockage.

Moving regulation TK3C/TK3D

Unfortunately, the regulation site has to be moved. This means that the roadbook is no
longer correct. Attached to this bulletin are new pages that replace the roadbook from page
22 block 8 and even the entire page 24. These will be handed out at check-in.

The address of the regulation is as follows: Nordre Bliksrud vei 19, 1940 Bjgrkelangen
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Reconnaissance
During Friday's reconnaissance, there will not be possible to start from the startramp or
finish as this is located on the school property.

Bulletins published during the rally

As the bulletins are mainly read by nordic competitors, the bulletins will firstly be published
in Norwegian. For those who do not understand Norwegian, we will advise you to use a
translator, or ask a fellow competitor until an English version has been published

Bjgrkelangen 06. June 2024

Ole Gunnar Hoel
Clerk of the course
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